

CITY OF BANNING STAFF REPORT

TO: CITY COUNCIL

FROM: Robert Fisher, Acting City Manager

PREPARED BY: Robert Fisher, Acting City Manager

MEETING DATE: May 13, 2025

SUBJECT: Discuss and Provide Direction to Staff to Develop a Weekly Summer

Food Truck Event on City-Owned Property Located at 150 E. Ramsey

Street

RECOMMENDATION:

Requested by Mayor Flynn.

BACKGROUND:

Requested by Mayor Flynn.

JUSTIFICATION:

Requested by Mayor Flynn.

FISCAL IMPACT:

Requested by Mayor Flynn.

ALTERNATIVES:

Requested by Mayor Flynn.

BUDGETED?:

No

CONTRACT/AGREEMENT:

Yes

ATTACHMENTS:

1. Banning Food Truck Fest.pdf